FLICK UPDATE

APRIL 2022

ON FLICK HYGIENE SER\IIG@

ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT

Flick Hygiene has sent you an email asking you to review and vote on a hew enterprise
agreement. The new agreement was NOT negotiated with your TWU delegates or the TWU and
does NOT address many of the key concerns that you have raised during the life of your current
agreement.

The agreement does not:

@ Give you sufficient paid time to unload your vehicle at the end of everyday meaning you have
to give up your time to unload your vehicle without payment from Flick;

@ Does not address your concerns about taking your vehicle home and when work time
commences;

Q Does not deal with key WHS issues identified including lifting bins above your head for certain
vehicle configurations;

g Only offers 3% wage increases at a time when inflation is expected to sky-rocketed to 5%;

@ The offer includes NO increase to superannuation leaving you on the SGC minimum.

Flick has not ensured your important voice is heard.
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